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                                          Fast Mart of Camden Inc  
                                                          Angela Langley  
                                                 Camden, AR 71701-5227 
                                        RE: TTB NOTICE NUMBER FOUR  
                                                           May 15, 2003  
Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  
Dear Alcohol Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau:  
For most people in America, having a family is a number one priority. To have people that you 
can rely on and that rely on you. This is the way I feel about my small business. The people 
there rely on me and I rely on them. I do not wish to have to tell them they must leave my 
family because the TTB has caused it harm by passing a proposal for regulatory changes to a 
big income provider like flavored malt beverages.  ������������������������������������������
Because of the tax increase that the TTB proposes to make, much of my income will vanish 
which means I cannot support my family. I will have to let members of my family go back out 
into the cold world and hope they survive. Jobs are not easy to come by and this is bad 
business to let them go after their good loyalty and service.  �������������������������
Do not break up my family. Say no to this proposal and let the American businesses thrive.  
Sincerely, 
Angela Langley 


